
 

We are proud to be supporting Children 

in Need by holding an out of uniform day 

in school.  

 

This year on Friday 18th November we 

are inviting the children, staff and 

parents to dress up in a Rainbow Theme 

so get dressed in as many different 

colours as you can.  

Buckets will be placed at the gates for 

any voluntary contributions. 

Thank you for your continuous support. 

                                                    


